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August 2nd 2007 
Ms. Beth O'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 61 5 
F r M o r t  Kentucky 40602-06 15 

RE: Case No. 2007-00 193 

Mi. O'Donnell 

I have been told by our County Judge Executive that be wishes to present this de-annexation to his 
new fiscal court because of the turn over that occurred in this last election . He plans to present it at 
the next fecal court meeting August '7". I would appreciate a 30 day &ension from that date to 
have a copy of the minutes to submit to you as requested 
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